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Monday 4th November 2024

EYFS Speech and Language parent workshop will be held on Tuesday 12th November from 9.00-10.00.

Please come along and find out how you can support your child with their language and communication.

This session will be lead by our speech and language therapist and you will have the opportunity to work with your child to
create a nursery rhyme box to take away!
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Weekly Roundup
* A reminder that parents/carers are not permitted to park in the school car park when dropping off or collecting their children
at the beginning or end of the school day.
* Please make sure your children are coming to school with a waterproof coat and suitable shoes now that the weather is
turning colder and wetter.
* Yr 4 visited the Apple store on Wednesday 30th October and took part in a session around coding.
* We held our first art competition last week and were amazed by the quality of work that was submitted! We displayed all of
the entries in our art gallery on Thursday 31st October so that parents could also admire the work produced. It was a very
difficult decision but Mr Wilkinson, Mrs Walklett and Miss Fisher finally agreed on 3 winners.

Our winners were:
1st Place: Haniya - Yr6 2nd Place: Sumaiyah - Yr6

3rd Place: Worthy - Yr1

* Parent/Pupil conferencing will begin next week. Nursery and Year 6 meetings will be held on Monday 11th November.
Please sign up for a time slot with your child’s teacher each morning / after school.
* The school photographer will be in school on Wednesday 6th November. Please make sure that your child comes to school
wearing full school uniform
* Thursday 7th November is 100% attendance day - please make sure your child is in school on this day!

Rights Respecting Schools - Cheetwood’s Article of the Week!

Article of the week: Article 12 (respect for the views of the child)
Children have the right to give their opinions freely on issues that affect them.
Adults should listen and take children seriously.



Attendance
Our school attendance target this year is 97%

Class attendance for the this week:

Nursery: 93% Reception: 94.1%

Year 1: 95.7% Year 2: 95.7%

Year 3: 96.7% Year 4: 99.7%

Year 5: 96.9% Year 6: 94%

Overall Attendance is 95.8%

Unfortunately we have not achieved our attendance target this week.
Please remember there will be NO AUTHORISED LEAVE during term time
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Star of the week Golden Ticket

Nursery: Yusuf & Stefano
Reception: Rahma & Aria
Year 1: Noor & Almasa
Year 2: Bella & Azazel
Year 3: Mailey & Jaguar
Year 4: Fateh & Stephanie
Year 5: Abdimalik & Mairo
Year 6: Inaya & Erick

Maaz H
Ibrahim B

Reading Stats

Year 1: 62% Year 2:32%
Year 3: 70% Year 4: 68%
Year 5: 78% Year 6: 82%

Presentation

Year 1: Jessica & Adam
Year 2: Ruqaiyah & Haneef
Year 3: Heavenly & Haroon

Year 4: Shasmeen
Year 5: Aryan
Year 6: Jazzny & Maaz H
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